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User Filed as: Not Categorized in ERMS

The Commentors Name:
---> Stewart M. Freshwater

Email Information:
S
———> commentor to e mailing list

Contact Information:

---> fax number :

---> phone number : _
---> organization :

---> position

Comment Text

-->I believe that the Mina Corridor will present a more dangerous situation
and negative threat to public safety and the environment. The rout should not
be necessary as I see the Yucca Mountain repository as un-suitable for the
storage of nuclear waste. Do not consider this rout and consider a "No Action

Alternative."
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